
Murray Selman V 
Vice President W 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 737-8116 

March 24, 1987 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 

Docket No. 50-247 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 

Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Sirs, 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. transmits herewith a signed 

original and thirty seven (37) copies of the document entitled 

"Application for Amendment to Operating License", sworn to on March 24, 

1987. This Application requests an amendment to the Indian Point Unit 

No. 2 Technical Specifications revising the flow requirement for the 

Auxiliary Feedwater System in its limiting conditions for operation.  

The text of the requested Technical Specification changes and a Safety 

Assessment are attached to the Application.  

The appropriate filing fee, in accordance with 10 CFR 170.12 is enclosed 

along with an Affidavit of Service attesting to state and local 

notification as required by 10 CFR 50.91.  

We request your expeditious approval of this proposed amendment.  

Very truly yours, 

~Muy Sye lman 
Vice President 
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encl.  
cc: Hon. Alfred J. Donahue 

Mayor, Vilage of Buchanan 
236 Tate Avenue 
Buchanan, New York 10511 

Mr. Jay Dunkelberger (w/encl.) 
Division of Policy Analysis and Planning 
New York State Energy Office 
Agency Building 2, Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 

Senior Resident Inspector (w/encl.) 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511 

Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20555 

Ms. Marylee M. Slosson, Project Manager 
PWR Project Directorate #3 
Division of PWR Licensing - A 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Philips Building, 7920 Norfolk Ave 
Bethesda, MD 20014


